
June 4: Public Safety Complex Grand Opening Celebration  

 

On Saturday, June 4, from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., the City of Sunrise will celebrate the Grand Opening 

of its newly completed Public Safety Complex. Join us for a ceremonial ribbon cutting, flag-raising 

ceremony, equipment displays, refreshments and giveaways.  

 

The Public Safety Complex is located at 10440 West Oakland Park Boulevard, on 7.3 acres of the Sunrise 

Civic Center campus. Its five-story, 109,000-square-foot Public Safety Building is the new headquarters 

of the City's Police and Fire-Rescue departments. This state-of-the-art facility also contains a community 

meeting room, the City's Emergency Operations Center (EOC) and 911 Dispatch Center, as well as 

Sunrise's Management Information Systems Department.  

 

Adjacent to the Public Safety Building is the new Fire Station #72. This four-bay, 18,000-square-foot 

facility replaces the station located on the corner of Oakland Park Boulevard and Josh Lee Boulevard.  

 

For more information about the Grand Opening, please call (954) 746-3383 


